STEVENS FOREST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



6045 Stevens Forest Road • Columbia, MD 21045 • 410-313-6900 • (F) 410-313-6903 • www.hcpss.org/sfes

June 14, 2017

Dear Stevens Forest Families,

One of our staff members noticed several small specks dispersed along a quarter-sized portion of the wall in one of the small resource instructional areas yesterday while preparing the room for the summer. The exact nature of the specks is unclear at this time, but it may be mold. The administration was immediately notified and an Indoor Environmental Quality (IEQ) Concern Form was submitted to HCPSS for review. The system responded in a timely manner, and we have been informed that staff from the appropriate offices will inspect and address the area indicated above as soon as possible. We take these types of reports seriously and will provide further details as they become available. Please feel free to contact us at (410) 313-6900 should you have any questions and to visit the IEQ section of our website at http://sfes.hcpss.org/environment for more details regarding this process. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ernésto Diaz, Principal